
 Progress Update Winter 2015/2016

Beauly  to Denny Overhead line upgrade and 
the new Denny North 275/400kV Substation 

The majority of the work is now 
complete. The 300 tonne Transformer 
has been installed. The 275kv 
substation was energised in August 
2014 and the 400kv substation 
energised November 2015.
will continue through to the final 
completion mid-2016.

Overhead line   

The 400/275kV overhead line network was 
energised in November 2015. Although the main 
deliverable has now been achieved, work 
continues on the project, including the 
undergrounding of some 132kV circuits in the 
Stirling area which will allow 50 transmission 
towers to be removed. Other visual mitigation 
measures to minimise the impact of the new 
overhead line on local communities and residents 
will continue.

Denny North 275/400kV Substation
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